St Philomena’s School Moree
55 Boston Street

PO Box 669

MOREE NSW 2400

Ph 02 6752 1577

admin@stphilomenasmoree.catholic.edu.au

Re: Confirmation 2017
27 March 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians

The sacrament of Confirmation will be conferred by Bishop Kennedy, in Moree, on the weekend of 17-18 June
2017.

Sacramental programs are parish based. This means that the parish will call for those to be confirmed.
Parents and candidates will enter into a program delivered by the parish, at scheduled after school hours. The

school supports this preparation by further sacramental education.

Father Abmar will provide further details regarding enrolment and preparation in the near future. The school
will publish this information on the weekly newsletter.

We trust this pre-information will be of benefit to families.

Yours faithfully
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Lauren Donnelly Karen Jagers
REC Mission and Liturgy Principal
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